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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

043 (T) of  2024 

Issued by Cairns Maritime Region on 24 January 2024 

Area:             Cairns pilotage area

Locality: Cairns Marlin Marina

Activity: Dredging

Mariners are advised that:  
 
From January 29th to March 22nd 2024, dredging operations will be carried out between D and E 
fingers within Marlin Marina. Plant and barge movements will occur daily through the Marina 
entrance. 
Dredge anchors will be set within Marlin Marina and marked with yellow buoys, lit at night with white 
lights, QFl(1)W 4s. 
During plant and barge movements workboats and tugs will be using VHF channel 68.
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 

AUS charts affected: none 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Cairns Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4052 7400  Email: vtscairns@msq.qld.gov.au  

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Cairns) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


